
 

From the Board of Directors,        July 1, 2020 

 

We are writing to inform community members, patrons, spectators, exhibitors, and 

vendors, of our decision to continue on with the 53rd Annual Union Thresheree! 

The decision was made with the input from all of the members of this organization along 

with the Board of Directors.   

With concern for the health and wellbeing of attendees, we will be adhering to the 

recommendations of the CDC (Centers for Disease Control).  

 We require handwashing of volunteers and spectators frequently. Everyone will 

be encouraged to use hand sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol and rub 

their hands until dry. 

 We advise volunteers and attendees to stay home if they have tested positive for 

COVID-19 or are showing COVID-19 symptoms. 

 We advise volunteers and attendees to stay home and monitor their health if they 

have had a close contact with a person who has symptoms of COVID-19 within 

the past 14 days. 

 We encourage, but do not require you to wear a cloth face covering. 

 We encourage everyone to practice social distancing while around others. 

 We understand that you may feel uncomfortable being around people right now if 

you have health concerns, so we encourage you to not attend. Stay healthy and 

we hope to see you next year. 

*As a club we will monitor any changes in recommendations from the CDC, Waupaca 

County Health & Human Services, and Wisconsin Department of Health Services.  

Updates will be available to all who attend on posted signage.   

As a participant / attendee of our annual event, please anticipate changes as we adhere 

to these guidelines with procedures to mitigate the risk for everyone. In this great club, 

the members and participants make the show and we ask that you come show your 

support. Our goal is to put on the best show possible with the limitations put before us. 

This cannot be done without you and your patience as we do everything we can do to 

deliver our 53rd Annual Union Thresheree. 

Thank You, 

Board of Directors 

Union Thresherman’s Club 

(920) 757-6995 

 


